
    

Our School Vision 
A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 
Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 
Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 
Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 
Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you 
are doing.” 1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week has been a magical week in school with the performances of our Class 1 and Class 2 Nativity, ‘Hay 
Bale Hotel’. The children participated in this enthusiastically and their singing and acting was impressive. 
The children performed to over 200 people and it was great that this was so well supported. Thank you for 
all of the lovely feedback and for supporting this. 

Within our school, it is a tradition that each of our new starters has the opportunity to plant a small 
Christmas tree to take home. All of the children and staff who have started with us this year have this week 
received their tree and these went home earlier in the week. We look forward to seeing how the trees grow 
in the coming years! 

Next week is a busy week in school, full of exciting Christmas events. On Monday, we will be holding our 
Christmas disco, on Tuesday afternoon our Year 6 children will be watching a performance at South Hunsley 
and on Wednesday the children will be having their Christmas dinner. For Wednesday, the children are once 
again invited to come to school in non school uniform and are encouraged to wear something festive. On 
this occasion, there is no donation for non-school uniform. On Thursday, the children will be taking part in a 
festive run for Dove House, with further details to follow. 

A highlight of next week promises to be our visit to All Saints Church for our Christmas service. This takes 
place on Tuesday at 10.30am and parents, families and friends are once again invited to share in this service 
with us. 

This afternoon, we have held a themed afternoon in school, focusing on the stages of the Christmas story. 
As part of this, the children have travelled to four different stations around the building in their mixed aged 
house groups. The children and staff look forward to these and it is lovely to see the children of different 
ages working so well together. 

Richard Winks,  Headteacher 
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  CLASS  NEWS 
Classes One  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have enjoyed performing our nativity 
for friends and family.  

and Two 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, we are looking forward to making 
Christmas cards, calendars and hats! 

Class Three 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Class Four 
This week we have enjoyed writing reports, 

designing our sculptures and watching the nativity. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, we are looking forward to a football 
match in PE, finishing our sculptures and watching 

the SHS nativity.  

Collective Worship Themes 

Christmas service led by the children. 
Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship & Respect 



    

Nativity 
This week, we have been selling tombola tickets at the Class 1 & 2 Nativity. In total, over the 4 performances, we 

raised in excess of £300! 

As usual, we will be selling sweets on the last day of school and will also introduce a book stall this time.  Come and 

find us on the front playground after school. 

On Monday, we have our Christmas Discos. Tickets include a drink and snack. If you have not already completed your 

consent form, please make sure it is handed in to Mrs. Johnson ASAP! Payments can be made on ParentPay. 
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SPORTS NEWS 
This week, Class 4 went to South Hunsley on Tuesday after school for a 
dodgeball tournament.  

Next week, we plan to take part in a festive run to raise money for charity.     

FONCS  NEWS 

Help to raise funds for our school by signing up to  

Easyfundraising Limited  
Ideal when buying those online purchases at Christmas time or in the January 

sales.  Scan the QR code for an easy link to the website and start making a 
difference right away! 

 

This Week’s Achievements 

Congratulations to: 

Alfie for his football trophy.  

 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE ZIG-ZAGS 
 

 
Let’s keep our children safe! 

Year 6 Nativity Trip 

Today, Year 6 parents will receive an email asking them to give consent for their child to attend a special 
nativity production at South Hunsley School.  This will take place on Tuesday 17th December in the 
afternoon.  A coach will take the Year 6 children from our school and those at South Cave to South 
Hunsley to watch pupils there perform their version of “The Nativity”. 

Please complete the consent form as soon as possible.  Children without consent will not be permitted to 
travel to South Hunsley and will have to stay at school.  Any questions, please email the school on the 
usual admin email address. 



    

Dec 16th 
Dec 17th  
Dec 18th 
Dec 20th  
Jan 6th 
May 7th—9th 
June 4th—6th 
July 8th—9th 
July 9th—10th  

FONCS Christmas Disco 
Christmas Service at Church  /  Yr 6 “Nativity Trip” to South Hunsley 
Christmas Dinner 
Last day of term—Last day tuck shop and book stall in playground after school 
Staff training day 
Class 3 residential to Raywell 
Class 4 residential to PGL, Newby Wiske 
Class 2 residential to Paxwold 
Class 1 residential to Paxwold 

IMPORTANT  DATES   
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  SCHOOL MENU 
  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main Meal 
Option 

Hot dogs in a 
bun 

Meatballs in a 
tomato sauce 
with rice 

Christmas 
Dinner   

Beef chilli & 
tortilla chips 

Battered fish 

Vegan Option 

Meat free 
sausage in a 
bun 

Meat free 
meatballs in a 
tomato sauce 

Christmas 
Dinner 

Quorn mince 
chilli 

Fishless fish 
fingers 

Served With 

Fresh potato 
wedges, 
beans 

Crusty bread 
peas 

All the 
trimmings! 

Broccoli 
Chips, peas, 
sweetcorn 

Jacket Potato 
Option 

(vegan*) 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Jacket potato 
with tuna, 
cheese or 
beans* 

Sandwich 
Option 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham,  

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Starting Reception in September 2025  
(for children born between 01/09/20 and 31/08/21)  

Please note that the deadline for applying for a September 2025 Reception place is Wednesday 
15th January 2025. You can do this by clicking on the link below: 

Citizen Portal - Sign in  

Please feel free to share this with friends or family who have children born within 
the dates shown above. Failure to apply by the deadline may result in a place being 
offered out of area. Parents of children looking for a Reception place in September 
are welcome to make an appointment to look around our school.  Please feel free to 
contact the school office at admin@northcave-school.co.uk or on 01430 422551. 

https://emsonline.eastriding.gov.uk/CitizenPortal_LIVE/en

